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*** ADDITIONAL MATERIAL FOR SCHEDULED STUDY SESSION ITEM #10 ***

MAYOR & COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
May 23, 2023

Subject:  Discussion regarding the Microgrid Solar Program (City Wide) Page:  1 of 1

Issue – At the request of Mayor Romero, Vice Mayor Kozachik, and Council Member Dahl time 
has been set aside to discuss the Microgrid Solar Program. 

City Manager's Office Recommendation – No Action is required at this time. Mayor and Council 
are asked to discuss and give their comments on the subject item.

Financial Considerations – None at this time.

Legal Considerations – None at this time. 

https://sites.google.com/view/solar-row-microgrids/home

Respectfully submitted,

Michael J. Ortega, P.E.
City Manager

MO:amf
City Manager’s Office

  Attachment: Memorandum from Mayor Romero, Vice Mayor Kozachik, and Council Member   
Dahl dated March 14, 2023
Solar Proposal PowerPoint

https://sites.google.com/view/solar-row-microgrids/home

